

STATE OF ILLINOIS

SENATE

SENATOR
DENNY JACOBS

STATE CAPITOL SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62706 217/782-5957

August 23, 2002

Dear City Council Member,

It is my understanding your political body is considering a Responsible Bidder ordinance for construction contracts within your jurisdiction.

It appears to me this is a common sense approach to ensure that tax dollars are well spent while at the same time ensuring the basic needs of workers.

I would urge you to follow the lead of the Illinois legislature in giving positive consideration to the ordinance you are now considering...It appears to be a positive step forward and I know you will do what is right.

Thank you for your time and thoughtful deliberation.

Sincerely,

Denny Jacobs State Senator

36th District